
Dear organizers MADEA7, 

I am writing this letter to thank you for the organizing of the Conference MADEA7 in Baku at 

September 8-13, 2015. 

The conference was organized in a very high level, including the chosen subjects, rich program 

and hospitality of participants. 

Especial thanks to Professor Abdullaev,   Professor Mordanov and Professor Guliyev. I really 

appreciate their efforts and hard work to organize such kind of a fine conference. 

I am sure that this event is a big contribution to the development of the Mathematical 

Community and personal communications. 

Sincerely, 

David Shoikhet 
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